Summer Season Rate Enhancement Advisory

Dear Valued Customer,

We hope this message finds you well. As the summer season approaches, we would like to
inform you of our upcoming rate enhancement that will take effect starting June 1, 2023.

In response to increased demand during the peak summer months, we will be adjusting our rates

to ensure we continue to provide you with the highest quality service. The new rates will take
effect until September 30, 2023.

New Rate Details:
o Standard Rate: $150 per night
o Deluxe Rate: $200 per night
« Suite Rate: $300 per night

We encourage you to book your summer stay in advance to enjoy these rates. If you have any
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to our customer service team.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,
The Management Team



